
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 12 March 2020 

    

Question  Whether it is possible for Council employees to elect to have 

their council pension contributions paid into an ethical 

pension fund of their choice rather than the Council’s arms-

length fund 

Answer   

 
 


